
May 18, 2022

Dear Middlefield Village Business & Property Owners, 

RE: Village of Middlefield Storefront Renovation Rebate Program

Applications for our newly created 2022 Storefront Renovation Program are now available. 

Any exterior repair to the Building is eligible to be funded unless noted otherwise in the program 
information. The improvements must be made that are visible from the street. 

Mayor Garlich and Village Council have approved awards of 50% up to $10,000.00 per project. 

If you are a business owner who leases property and wish to make exterior renovations, please speak 
with your property owner as they will need to sign off on the application.

Applications will be accepted on a first come first serve basis and will be reviewed by the Economic 
Development Committee Meetings until all fund have been exhausted. 

Please visit www.middlefieldmeansbusiness.com to apply or call the Economic Development 
Department at 440.632.3540 to obtain an application. 

If you have any further questions or concerns please feel free to reach out me at 
LGambosi@middlefieldohio.com.

We thank you for your continued support of the Village.

Leslie Gambosi-McCoy
Economic Development Director/Village Administrator


